
Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir

Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir

Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir

Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir

Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir

Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir

Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir

Bright cherry, cigar box, and 
rhubarb pie aromas lead the 

way, followed by darker scents 
of blueberry, blackberry, and 
raspberry blossom after time 

in the glass. 

Dutton Ranch 
Emerald Ridge Vineyard

Pinot Noir


	Slide Number 1

